THIS IS AN INFORMATION PAPER:
TO: 

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:  
Teresa Morgan, Superintendent
DATE: 

March 21, 2024
SUBJECT:
RFP for District Copier Services
DISCUSSION:

To maximize the buying power of the district and provide quality coping services at the lowest possible price, we would like to seek requests for proposals for coping services for the district.  The best proposal would provide copiers for every location throughout the district except the Print Shop.  The Print Shop’s contract was renegotiated two years ago and has two more years to go.  
Interested vendors must be able to participate in an existing state or regional cooperative purchasing agreement such as KPC/GRREC/AEPA/NASPO etc.  

Our district has well over 100 multi-function devices producing roughly 2.4 million b/w and 24,000 color copies per month.  Locations will be able to choose from 3 levels of devices ranging from 35 ppm to 85 ppm devices.  
Currently, our locations are being serviced by either Toshiba or XBS with the majority of our individual copier leases ending June 30, 2024.  The lease term for this RFP will be from July 1, 2024, to June 30, 2029.

